
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Yreka Rehab Proiect I Caltrans District 2 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION PURSUANT TO CEQA 

Whol Is Plonned 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), 
is proposing a roadway rehabilitation project on State Route (SR) 3 in the City of Yreka in Siskiyou County. 
The project includes the segment of SR 3 from post mile R46.8 to R48.0 (this section of roadway has a post 
mile equation [L50.16 = R47.38]), Moonlit Oaks Avenue between SR 3 and Fairlane Road, and a section of 
SR 263 from post mile 49.1 to 49.4. The project is approximately 4.4 miles in length, and is primarily in an 
urban, main street setting. The purpose of the project is to rehabilitate the existing pavement to current 
design standards, increase the service life of the roadway, improve rideability for motorists, provide a multi­
modal facility, establish system linkage, and improve safety for pedestrians, bicyclists, and motorists. 

Notice of AvoilobililY 
Caltrans and the FHWA have prepared an Initial Study with Proposed Negative Declaration (IS/ND) for the 
Yreka Rehab. This notice is to inform you of the preparation of the IS/ND and of its availability for you to 
review. The IS/ND is being circulated for public and agency review in accordance with California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) guidelines. It is available for public review from February 14 to 
March 14,2020. 

A copy of the IS/ND is available for review at Caltrans District 2, 1031 Butte Street, Redding, and the Siskiyou 
County Public Library, 719 Fourth Street, Yreka. Copies of supporting technical documents are available 
upon request. To request a copy of the IS/ND or supporting technical documents, please contact Wesley 
Stroud, Office Chief atwesley.stroud@dot.ca.gov or (530) 225-3510. 

Please submit any comments you may have in writing by March 21, 2020 to: California Department of 
Transportation, Attn: Wesley Stroud, Caltrans District 2 Office of Environmental Management, MS-30, 
1657 Riverside Drive, Redding, CA 96001 

Public Meeting 
Caltrans has scheduled a public meeting for the project. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
February 19, 2020, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Best Western Miner's Inn located at 122 E Miner Street 
in Yreka. 

SPECIALACCOMODATIONS: For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, in large print, on 
audiocassette, or computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate fonnats, please call or write to Ca/trans, Attn: Wesley Stroud, 
North Region Environmental Management, 1657 Riverside Drive, Redding, CA 96001; (530) 225-3510 (Voice), or use the California 
Relay Service 1 (800) 735-2929 (TTY), or 711. 
Ca/trans is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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